	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of CLINTON CENTRAL SCHOOL CORPORATION, Clinton County, Indiana, that the school corporation erroneously misstated the 2016 Bus Replacement Fund property tax levy in its Notice to Taxpayers preceding adoption of the Bus Replacement Fund Plan. The school corporation did adopt the correct property tax levy ($252,538) for this fund at the previously-advertised budget adoption meeting on October 12, 2015. The correct tax levy figure was advertised in the school corporation’s Notice to Taxpayers posted at www.budgetnotices.in.gov.


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


